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March 3, 2015

AMENDMENT NUMBER ONE TO
VETERANS HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS PREVENTION

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY
ISSUED FEBRUARY 20, 2015

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) issued a Notice of
Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Veterans Housing and Homelessness Prevention
(VHHP) Program on February 20, 2015. The NOFA announced the availability of
approximately $75 million in VHHP funding. The NOFA provided for an application
submittal period that closed on April 20, 2015.

HCD is announcing an extension of the application submittal period until April 27, 2015.

Additionally, the workshop scheduled for March 5, 2015 in Oakland is cancelled. This
workshop is replaced with a workshop in Sacramento on March 20, 2015. The location is
2020 West El Camino Avenue, Rooms 402a and 402b. It will be held from 10 AM to
2PM.

Sincerely,

Laura Whittall-Scherfee
Deputy Director




